FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD

WASHINGTON

ADDRESS OFFICIAL CORRESPONDENCE TO
THE FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD

January 14, 19Zo.
St. uglg

SUBJECT: Reports of Condition of State
Banks and Trust Companies.

Dear Sir:

It will be zreatly appreciated if in ac-
cordance with your usual practice you will kindly
furnish the Fesderal Reserve Board, as soon sas
available, with a copy of the abstract of reports
‘ of condition of state banks and trust companies in
your state on December 31, 1925, or other recent
date in case you did not issue a call for reports
of conditicn as of December 31.

In submitting the above mentioned data
it is requested that thne number of banks be stated
and that separate figures be furnishad for mutual
savings bvanks providing there are any such banks
operating in your state.

A franked and self-addressed envelope,
requiring no postage, is enclossd for use in
transmitting the data requested.

Very truly yours,

J. C. Noell,
Assistant Bacretary.

Enclosurs
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